March 19, 2024

Letter of Recommendation
To Whom It May Concern,
	I am writing to recommend Tanessa Willis for a position as a teacher at your school. I have been a lead teacher at Academic Adventures for 10 years and a childcare worker for 13 years. I have known Tanessa since November of 2018 and have been in awe of her ability and kindness ever since. I am certain that Tanessa will be an incredible asset for your school.
	Over the course of the years that I have known Tanessa I have witnessed her amazing multitasking skills and adaptability. Everyday she helps multiple classrooms while still managing her own duties as assistant preschool teacher. She makes sure to check on other teachers and has a spectacular sense of people’s emotions and needs. This translates into her interactions with children as well. I have often watched her as she formed bonds with children by talking to them on their level and engaging in their interests. She is extremely versatile and has a sense of firmness and fun that she balances nicely while teaching. She is also very generous and makes special treats for all the children, even when they are not in her classroom. Tanessa also has fantastic problem-solving skills which she uses to tackle struggles with other teachers and addressing the ever-changing needs of her classroom. She has ambitiously been continuing her education even in the face of personal hardships and has always maintained a high level of professionalism at work.
	In conclusion, I am grateful for the opportunity to speak for Tanessa’s character and professional ability. I would be happy to answer any questions that you may have. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Heather Burnham
(248)303-9377
Heatherburnham0019@gmail.com
